

## 188 Crest Haven Road, Cape May Court House, NJ 08210 (609) 380-0200

Jamie P. Moscony, Superintendent Lauren Flynn, Business Administrator

August 2023

Dear Families,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! I hope you had an opportunity to relax, recharge, and enjoy the summer break. I look forward to working with our students and families as we enter into this new school year filled with hope and anticipation, as well as a renewed commitment to meeting the needs of each and every student that enters our doors. As you can imagine- it's a great time to be a Cape May Tech Hawk. New buildings and grounds, a new front entrance, new guidance and main office suites, new classrooms, upgraded technology throughout the campus and additional sports, clubs and extracurriculars await our students this school year. We have also expanded our course offerings and student support services to ensure that all students have the opportunity to work at their highest levels and be successful.

The Mission of the Cape May County Technical School District (CMT) is to produce civic-minded graduates who possess the knowledge, dispositions, and social/emotional skills to be active participants in the global workplace. Our 16 + high school Career and Technical Education Programs and 5 post-secondary programs provide our students with the opportunity to acquire the necessary skills, knowledge, training and real-world experience to ensure their success. Over the next 4 years, CMT will expand these opportunities to include over 6 new high school Programs of Study in areas such as Cyber Security, Electrical, Marine Maintenance, Medical, Dental, and Veterinary Assisting Programs. These new programs will continue to empower our students to become creative problem solvers, critical thinkers, responsible citizens, and prepared learners.

As your Superintendent, I look forward to building relationships with all stakeholders, most importantly, our students and families. Our strong partnerships with staff, parents, families and advisory board members benefit our students and our entire school community. Together, through communication and collaboration, we can maximize student growth and opportunities through delivery of high-quality and high-interest vocational and academic programming.

I wish all of our students and their families a successful, happy and safe school year.

Sincerely,

Jamie Moscony Superintendent